TOWN OF WESTBROOK

INLAND WETLANDS & WATERCOURSES COMMISSION

866 BOSTON POST ROAD
WESTBROOK, CONNECTICUT 06498

(860) 399-3017 o Fax (860) 399-2084

May 30, 2019

To: Connecticut Siting Council SlOMAY 302019 |

From: Westbrook Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission [ e —
i,cf.w : :fing {‘.ounoil

Re: Water Tank Facility Replacement

Candidate A: 1542 Boston Post Road
Candidate B: Kirtland Street

Dear Council Members:
At the April 9, 2019 meeting of the Westbrook Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission, the commission
members reviewed the application package and do not have any issues with either of the sites. However,

whichever site is selected, silt fence must be installed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Heidi Wallace in the Wetland Office at
(860) 399-3017 or hwallace@westbrookct.us .

Sincerely,

Heidi K. Wallace
Inland Wetland Agent



